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HELCOM Workshop on seal-fisheries interactions, 
Copenhagen 27. June 2019 

 

Dear Mr. Helavuori,  
 
It is my great pleasure to invite members of HELCOM to a 
workshop on seal-fisheries interactions in Copenhagen, Denmark.  
 
We are prepared to host the workshop on Thursday 27. June 2019 at 
the premises of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Copenhagen, 
Denmark. Address: Asiatisk Plads 2, 1448 Copenhagen K, Denmark. 
 
The meeting will be held in Eigtveds Pakhus, room II. The meeting 
will start at 09.00 and is expected to conclude at 16.00. Please note 
that participants must bring a valid photo ID and a copy of the letter 
of invitation.   
 
Practical information with a map of the meeting premises is attached 
to this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mikkel Stage  
+45 50 77 86 31  
mikkst@um.dk 
  

Asiatisk Plads 2 

DK-1448 Copenhagen K 

Denmark 

Phone +45 33 92 00 00 

Fax +45 32 54 05 33 

E-mail: um@um.dk 

http://www.um.dk 



2 
 

Information for Participants HELCOM Workshop 
 
1. Venue  

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Asiatisk Plads 2, 1448 Copenhagen K  
Eigtveds Pakhus, room II.  

 
From Copenhagen City centre (Nørreport station):  
From Nørreport station: Take the subway (Metro) (any line) to Christianshavn Metro 
station. The Ministry of Foreign Affairs is a short walk from Christianshavn Metro 
station (see map below). Nørreport Station can be reached with any of the S-trains (all 
lines).  

 
From the airport:  
Take the metro to Christianshavn Metro station.  
 
When arriving, please contact the information desk. Please note that you must bring a 
valid photo ID and a copy of the letter of invitation.  

 
Location of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Eigtveds Pakhus  
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Route from Christianshavn Metro station to the Ministry  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


